
  

 
Meeting of the Chesapeake 

Executive Council 
 

December 15, 2021 
East Reading Room, Patrick Henry Building 

Richmond, Virginia 

 

www.chesapeakebay.net #ECMeeting 
 

 

12:30 – 12:35 p.m. 
 

Call to order and welcome 
Ralph Northam 
Chair, Chesapeake Executive Council  
Governor, Commonwealth of Virginia 
 

12:35 – 12:45 p.m. 
 

Update on DEIJ Activities 
Vernice Miller-Travis 
Executive Vice-President for Environment and Sustainability 
The Metropolitan Group 
 

12:45 – 12:55 p.m.  
 

Chesapeake Bay Program Update 
Michelle Price-Fay 
Acting Director  
EPA Chesapeake Bay Program Office 
 

12:55 – 1:15 p.m. 
 

EC Member and Designee Remarks 
 

1:15 – 1:20 p.m. 
 
 
1:20 – 1:30 p.m. 
 
 
 
 
 

Concluding Remarks 
New Executive Council Chair 
 
Press Conference 
Facilitated by Rachel Felver 
Chesapeake Bay Program Communications Director 
Alliance for the Chesapeake Bay 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Everyone attending the Executive Council meeting in person must wear a mask and practice social distancing.  
                                                                                          


